Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I write with a request for information under the FOIA as follows:

* Please provide copies of all food hygiene inspection reports at Leicester Royal Infirmary in 2019.

Please find the relevant information attached. Please note that details of third parties involved have been redacted (removed). 

The Council judges that this personal data is being processed for the purposes of employment and that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1– fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes.  Therefore, this Information is exempt from release.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

